Golf Committee Meeting Minutes
January 2025
Those in attendance: Joe Strange, Tina Winkler, Stu Hanson, Joe Mills, Mike Miller, Alan Scott, Tom Patterson, and Aaron deBerge (BOD Liaison)
· Meeting called to order at 6:05
· Motion to approve November meeting minutes passed
· Rob gave a short course report. Using this time to update and repair equipment. BOD approved purchase of a preowned, updated roller for the greens.
· Discussion of adding one more member to committee. All agreed that it would be nice to add another female to committee.
· Discussion about the sale of Hole Sponsors again. All agreed to continue this practice and to keep the rate at $250 per year. Also discussed who to sell to and how many. Last year we had 16. We Would like to increase to 20 this year.
· The February meeting will be held on February 10th in the Yacht Room and to include all league chairs for their annual meeting.
· Golf Committee to have table for information at Open House on March 7th.
· Meeting adjourned at 6:38.


Respectfully submitted by Joe Strange, Chairman
